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To whom it may concern:

I'm asking the Joint Transportation Committee to please support HB2314.

My name is Amanda Claire, I'm a Portland native and motorcyclist. I've observed the
worsening traffic conditions in Portland throughout my lifetime, and I believe legal lane
sharing and HB2314 is a puzzle piece for a comprehensive solution to Portland's worsening
congestion. 

Thanks for your support of this bill! 

Regards,

Amanda Claire Loder
Portland, OR
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